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ZHE Comment
 
Jackie Brown
Director 
Planning, Housing, and Economic Development Committee
(301) 952-3718
jwbrown@co.pg.md.us
 

 

From: McNeil, Maurene E. <MEMcNeil@co.pg.md.us> 
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 5:18 PM
To: Brown, Jacqueline W. <jwbrown@co.pg.md.us>; Johnson, Nellvenia W.
<nwjohnson@co.pg.md.us>; Hernandez, Dinora A. <dahernandez@co.pg.md.us>; Hightower, Rana
<Rana.Hightower@ppd.mncppc.org>; Greer, Bridgette A.. <BAGreer@co.pg.md.us>
Subject: CB-61-1019
 
I would suggest two technical revisions to the bill.

1. On page 4, line 15 insert some bulk regulations for the greenhouse/agricultural structures
since I don’t think the intent is to build one the size of the entire golf course; and

2. Revise language on page 4, line 18 to state that “Odors emanating from the site shall not be
detectable from the property lines of surrounding properties.”
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